
SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC UTILITI·ES COMMISSION
LIFELINE/LINK UP ADjVERTISINGIOUTREACH

ANNUAL REPORT
JUNE 1,2009

Company:

Address:

Long Lines Wireless

501 4th Street

Sergeant Bluff, IA 51054

Telephone numbe~ ~~_7_1_2_-2_7_1_-5_9_3_6_·~~~~

Com·pany contact:

Study Area Code:

Greg Hart

399016

Lifeline/Link Up Advertising/Outieach Activities:

x

x

*Required

Advertise in media of general distribution.* (See attached
advertisement(S)D)

Letter to existing and nev'J customers regarding the availability of
Lifeline/Link Up.* (See attached letter.)

Company's Lifeline/Link Up information in directory.
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Company's information posted on USAC website.

Other (describe): _
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For questions about
program elfg"ibility or
pqrticipation, contact
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~~~~:·"'D~·rJ.-:-.._.._...•_.£ . 1.866.537.5900.



August 28, 2008

Dear Long Lines Customer:

Please find enclosed an application for Lifeline assistance.. We. ha¥e been
informed that we need to update your information an-.nual1y= Can you please
complete the enclosed form and send it back to our office. We need the
name and address to match the- billing statement you receive from Long
Lines.
""I:'r - 1 1 . _ £' 1 £' - -..e- • 1 1 . L" •YOU slgnatllre at tile oottom or tile lorm IS certl1y1.1lg tilat tIle l111uf111atlol1 011

the form is currently correct. Please inform Long Lines if ever this
information changes and your participation ceases in the prograr:n(s)=
Please complete the enclosed application a:nd returrl it to our office at
P () Roy 1R ~prap~ntRl11ff T()UT~ "'10"'4
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If you have any questions, please contact OUf office at 1-866-537-5900.

This information is due by October 28, 2008. At this time the credit will be
removed from your account.

Sincerely,

Cheraine Bromander
Customer Service Supervisor
Long Lines


